
From: val cohn
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Billies on Grand
Date: Friday, August 13, 2021 1:51:12 PM

I vote NO to this application.  Gambling? Entertainment? Open til 2 am? There has been so
much trouble at this place that adding these services and staying open til 2 am is just fodder
for the trouble.  I can still hear gun shots and screaming that took place there not all that long
ago. As to guns....in recommended 'License Conditions' no mention of banning guns on the
property!!  Why not?
Please do not approve this!!

Richard and Val  Cohn
829 Lincoln Ave
St Paul, MN  55105
612-720-2148
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